
HAMILTON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
HEALTH INSURANCE BROKERAGE AND CONSULTING SERVICES 

INVITATION TO BID 
RFP #23-101 

 
The Hamilton County School Board is requesting proposals from qualified proposers to provide Health 
Insurance Brokerage and Consulting Services.    

Questions will be due by Friday, March 24, 2023. Sealed bids will be received at the Hamilton County 
School District, Office of the Director of Business Services, 5686 US Hwy 129 S, Ste 1, Jasper, Florida 
32052 until 2:00 PM, on Thursday, April 06, 2023.   

Bids shall be properly and completely executed on the bid proposal form. Bid documents for RFP #23-
101 may be obtained from the District website at the following link:   

https://hamiltonfl.com/bids 

Hamilton County School District reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any defects or 
irregularities in bids and to accept any bid which is deemed most advantageous to the public interest. 
Questions should be directed to April Perez, Director of Business Services at the contact information 
below.    

April Perez, Director of Business Services 
april.perez@hamiltonfl.com 
5686 US Hwy 129 S, Ste 1 
Jasper, FL 32052  
386-792-7835 

https://hamiltonfl.com/bids
mailto:april.perez@hamiltonfl.com

